
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 - Elodie, for always thinking of  
others. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 21st September 2020 

Year 2 - Jevan, for recognising his mistake 
and making a super effort to impress us. 

Year 3 - Mia McCo, for always being ready 
to help anyone and always with a  
smile!  

Year 4 - Ella, for always being kind to others 
and consistently helping around the  
classroom.  

Year 5 - George, for a great attitude  
towards his work.  

 School Council Elections 
 

Elections have taken place in each class this 
week for our 2020/2021 school council. 

Year 1 - Sophie & Joseph L      Year 2 - Esme & Billy 
Year 3 - Holly & Archie             Year 4 - Millie & Miles 
Year 5 - Eve & Oliver             Year 6 - Tilly & Charlie 

Well Done all of you - we look forward to hearing some of 
your ideas and plans over the coming months. 

Year 6 - Izzy K, for always showing respect 
to others and having a gorgeous smile  
on her face.  

EYFS - Lily, for being kind to our nursery 
children.  

Key Dates for Your Diary 2020 
Fri 23rd Oct - School breaks up for Half Term  

Monday 2nd Nov - School commences  

Mon 23rd Nov - School Photographs 

Friday 18th Dec - School breaks up for Christmas 

Tues 5th Jan 2021 - School commences  

Attendance Award 
 

Year  1 
 

This week’s  
attendance  96.1% 

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

 

EYFS - Matthew 
Year 1 - Tilly 

Year 2 - Hadley 
Year 3 - Archie 

Year 4 - Hal 
Year 5 - Michael 

Year 6 - Beth 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

EYFS - Nancy 
Year 1 - Myron 
Year 2 - Jonah 
Year 3 - Ffion 
Year 4 - Toren 

Year 5 - Ava 
Year 6 - Aston 

Harvest 
We are collecting donations of tinned and 
non perishable foods for the food bank on 
Friday 2nd October. A table will be placed 

outside of school for donations. 
 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

This week we are fundraising for Macmillan Cancer Support, 
pupils will be able to purchase treats  

during break time 20p.  
  To end the week we please ask everyone to come to school on 

Friday (25th September) with a  
monetary donation and wear something GREEN.  

Thank you for your support! 

HEAD LICE 
 

We have been informed that there is a 
case of head lice in school.   

We politely ask if you could check 
your child's hair for head lice  

and if infected please arrange to treat. 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 98.8% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 95.3% 

Class 3 97.7% 

Class 4 99.0% 

Class 5 95.5% 

Class 6 90.1% 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 

KS1 -  Jonah & Hadley         KS2 -  Jake, Jacob F, Esme & Amber H  
 

Welcome all of you to our school. 
 

Staff  - Mr Whelerton - Thank you for being our Head Teacher. 

~ STARTING SCHOOL ~ 
 

 Admissions for new starters to Reception and Secondary 
School September 2021 are now open. 

 

  TO SECURE A PLACE FOR YOUR CHILD PLEASE VISIT  
www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 


